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Service Intervals 

With the updated technology in today’s units, Maintenance Intervals for various 

components have changed and we are sure will be changing. We try and update everyone 

when changes occur but have always recommended that the Service Manuals be reviewed 

with each purchase you make to assure you are within the manufacturer’s guidelines. 

We have previously sent this information out, and attention should be paid not only to 

“mileage” when setting up intervals for things like oil changes, but also “HOURS”. 

We recently received a call from Jason Johnson from Horseheads C.S. who alerted us to 

the fact that he was still following the recommended “mileage” interval for oil changes, 

the units were over by “hours”. 

Therefore we thought it would be a good idea to send the attached “cheat sheet” of service 

intervals we came up with and let everyone know they should be checking BOTH mileage 

AND Hours! 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL of our Service Updates can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at: 

                    http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm 

                              Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

                    http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0 

FROM YOUR FRIENDS AT 

NEW YORK BUS SALES! 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 
 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 
 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 
 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com 
 

Or Your Customer Support Representative 

West 

Michael Panzica – mpanzica@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 716-908-3186 

Central 

Jeremie “JJ” Richmond – 

jjrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 315-559-3999 

East 

Gary Bigness – gbigness@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 845-500-3707 

 

THANKS FOR POINTING 

THAT OUT JASON! 
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